To: Matt Chertry, President and Members of City Council
From: Wade Kapszukiewicz, Mayor
Subject: re-appointment to the Toledo-Lucas County Commission on Disabilities
5/15/2018
| Recommend the Following Re-appointment to the Toledo-Lucas County Commission on Disabilities

Section 61
waiveras a
special Reserved  Slot Recommended by Attendance Resume
Appointee Appointee Replaced  Proposed Term of Office engagement / Type ( if applicable) Record attached
Douglasg Kidd Reappointment 3 years, until 02/28/2021 No Good NA

Made Kapszukiewicz
Mayor




Albanese, Leslie

From: Ron Volk [ron.velk@icloud.com]

Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 7:52 PM

To: Mayor

Cc: agoodnight@abilitycenter.org

Subject: Toledo Lucas County Cormmission on Disabilities (TLGCOD)

Leslie Albanese - Thank you for your return phone call earlier today about the City of
Toledo’s process for appointments or reappointments to the various Commissions. I now have a
better understanding of the process. As discussed, we do have one open reappointment to the
TLCCOD in which we would appreciate your assistance. Douglas Kidd, whose term technically
expired on 2/28/18, has been a very productive and contributing member of our Commission for
several years. In the recent past, he served as a co-chair to one of our three
subcommittees. Doug regularly attends our meetings as long as he does not have a work
conflict. He is a very insightful contributor to our discussions as a result of him living
with a disability. The Executive Committee of the TLCCOD would like to see the reappointment
of Doug to our Commission for another three year term (3/1/18 - 2/28/21). Please feel to
contact me should you have any questions or need additional information.

Ron Volk
Co-Chair of the TLCCOD
419-466-8857




